
July 18, 2019 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
  

My neighbors and I collectively have lived on Clinton Drive since our townhomes 
were originally built in 2004. We have seen the neighborhood grow exponentially in this 
time frame.  There has been very little turnover on our side of the community due to our 
love and appreciation for EaDo and what the city has done for the area.  We are filling a 
non-acceptance application to own the street directly behind our houses (Meadows 
Street, North of intersection of Clinton Dr and Meadows Street) in the hopes of taking it 
back for our community.  Over the years, we have seen this track of land being used in 
various unacceptable ways.  First and foremost, not being maintained on a regular 
basis.  Overgrown grass, weeds and the occasional small trees reside there.  It has 
created cover for individuals to use in order to case and at one-point break into one of 
our own homes during the night.  Thankfully no one was hurt, however it does create 
concern for me and my neighbors.  Secondly, the area is also used as a dog park/area 
for dog owners to use for their pets to relieve themselves.  As the weather heats up, the 
large amount of dog waste in the space does cause pretty bad odors at times.  Overall, 
if our application was accepted, we could take over this space, maintain it on a regular 
basis and also fence it in to deter individuals from crime in our community.  

 

 Thank you for reviewing our application and we hope to hear from you soon.  

 

Sincerely,  

Ultra Community 


